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- US Embassy (Joshua Polacheck – Public Affairs Officer;  Derie Gilzeane – Information
Specialist; Cleo Walker – Information Specialist)

  

Mr. Polacheck said that he looked forward to working with the media to convey their policies
and messages to the public.  He would be introducing to the Heads of Media the new
Ambassador who was expected within a month. 

  

Mr. Polacheck said that he would be willing to arrange for a specialist to speak on the benefits
of having a ‘Sullivan’ regime and free press.  The US Embassy welcomes partnership with the
media on any matter that would be productive.
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